9 Brookpark,
Finnstown Abbey,
Lucan,
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mark.ramsay13@gmail.com
18/2/2022

Ms Grainne McManus,
ByrneWallace LLP,
88 Harcourt Street,
Saint Kevin’s,
Dublin.

Dear Ms McManus,

I am writing in response to your advertisement for your Summer Internship Programme 2023, which is currently advertised on the Careers Service website at Trinity College Dublin, where I am a third year Law student.

As part of my course at Trinity College, I have studied modules such as Contract Law, Land Law, and Company Law. Through these modules, I have been able to foster a strong interest in commercial law and in analysing how law and business interact with each other. I was able to further this interest last summer, particularly in property and conveyancing, through a previous internship that I completed with Natasha McKenna Solicitors. This work included drafting and reviewing documents in relation to multiple conveyances, as well as engaging in legal research.

Your firm is of particular interest to me because of your firm’s focus on delivering excellent client service, as is clearly evidenced by the firm’s Lexcel accreditation. I was also attracted to your firm in particular, owing to the small number of interns taken on by the firm. I feel this would allow me to gain greater experience by working more directly with those more senior than me in the office.

I would like to thank you for taking the time to consider my application and would welcome the opportunity to discuss the internship and my own experiences in further detail.

Yours faithfully,
Mark Ramsay
